
Let’s address some common myths and misconceptions about mental health.
Understanding the truth about mental health can help us support each other 
better and create a healthier work environment.

Why Address Mental Health Myths?
Misunderstandings and myths about mental health can lead to stigma, preventing people
from seeking help and receiving the support they need. By debunking these myths, we
can foster a more supportive and informed workplace.

MENTAL HEALTH
MYTHBUSTING

COMMON MYTHS AND THE FACTS

Myth 1: Mental health issues are rare.
Fact: Mental health issues are common. According to the
World Health Organization, 1 in 4 people will experience a
mental health issue at some point in their lives.

Myth 2: Mental health problems are a sign of
weakness.
Fact: Mental health problems are not a sign of personal
weakness. They can affect anyone, regardless of
strength, character, or background. Mental health issues
are medical conditions, just like diabetes or heart disease.

Myth 3: You can just "snap out of" a mental health
issue.
Fact: Mental health conditions are not something that
people can simply overcome with willpower. They often
require professional treatment, just like any other health
condition.

Myth 4: Talking about mental health makes things
worse.
Fact: Talking about mental health can actually make
things better. Open discussions can reduce stigma,
provide support, and help people feel less alone. It
encourages those affected to seek help.

Myth 5: People with mental health conditions are
violent or dangerous.
Fact: Most people with mental health conditions are
not violent. In fact, they are more likely to be victims of
violence than to perpetrate it. Stereotyping people
with mental health issues as dangerous is harmful and
incorrect.

Myth 6: Mental health problems don't affect work
performance.
Fact: Mental health issues can significantly affect a
person’s ability to work. They can impact
concentration, decision-making, and energy levels,
leading to decreased productivity and increased errors
or accidents on the job.

Dispelling myths about mental health is a crucial step
toward creating a supportive and understanding
workplace. By spreading accurate information and
supporting each other, we can help reduce the stigma
and make it easier for those who need help to seek it.

Remember, resources area available for you or
anyone who may need it if they are struggling with
mental health challenges. Use the QR code to access
some now or in the future.

This information is being provided as a courtesy to our contractor members. You should consult with a safety expert in making this part of your safety training program.

Discussion and Questions:
Does anyone have any questions or thoughts about
the myths we've discussed today? Have you
encountered any other myths that you think we
should address?

Get Access to
Mental Health
Resources Now


